

JJ-1052

B.A. (Part - II) Term End Examination, 2019

FOUNDATION COURSE

Paper - I

Hindi Language

Time	:	Three	Hours]
------	---	-------	--------

[Maximum Marks : 75 [Minimum Marks : 25

नोट : सभी प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए। प्रश्नों के अंक उनके दाहिनी ओर अंकित हैं।

 सत्य और अहिंसा के सम्बन्ध में गाँधीजी के विचार पर प्रकाश डालिए।

अथवा

'युवकों का समाज में स्थान' निबन्ध का सारांश लिखते हुए राष्ट्र-निर्माण में युवकों के दायित्व पर प्रकाश डालिए।

10_JDB_ \star _(3)

(Turn Over)

 ''डॉ॰ खूबचन्द बघेल छत्तीसगढ़ के एक महान सपूत थे।'' पठित निबन्ध के आधार पर इस कथन की विवेचना कीजिए।

अथवा

'मातृभूमि' पाठ के आधार पर भारत भूमि के महत्व को चित्रित कीजिए।

परिपत्र किसे कहते हैं ? एक उदाहरण देकर परिपत्र
के प्रारूप को समझाइए।

अथवा

प्रतिवेदन किसे कहते हैं ? अपने महाविद्यालय में आयोजित स्नेह सम्मेलन का प्रतिवेदन प्रस्तुत कीजिए।

 मीडिया की भाषा का अर्थ स्पष्ट करते हुए उसका महत्व निरूपित कीजिए।

अथवा

वित्त और वाणिज्य की भाषा को सोदाहरण स्पष्ट कीजिए।

 अनुवाद की परिभाषा, प्रकार को लिखते हुए स्रोत भाषा एवं लक्ष्य भाषा को स्पष्ट कीजिए।

अथवा

सर्वनाम की परिभाषा देते हुए उदाहरण सहित प्रकार बताइए।

 समास किसे कहते हैं? सोदाहरण उनके प्रकारों का वर्णन कीजिए।

अथवा

स्वर संधि की परिभाषा देते हुए उदाहरण सहित प्रकार बताइए।

- निम्नलिखित संक्षिप्तियों में से किन्हीं पाँच के मौलिक रूप लिखिए:
 - (i) इग्नू

۹

- (ii) वि वि अ आ
- *(iii*) जे पी
- (iv) द्रमुक
- (v) नाटो
- (vi) यू एन आई

(Continued)

5



ş

JJ-1053

B.A. (Part - II) Term End Examination, 2019

FOUNDATION COURSE

Paper - II

English Language

Time : Three Hours]

[Maximum Marks: 75

Note : nswer all questions. The figures in the rightand margin indicate marks.

Unit-I

1. Answer any five questions of the following in about 50 words each:

15

- (a) What do you mean by the phrase 'All Men are Scientists'?
- (b) Who is known as the legendary Indian founder of medicine?

 $27_JDB_*(7)$

(Turn Over)

- (c) Why was Ramanujan granted half exemption of fees at school?
- (d) What may be the reason for science to prey upon the poets heart?
- (e) How can we know about the presence of pollution in water?
- (f) What role do satellities play in communication?
- (g) Which situation is worse than illiteracy?

Unit-II

2. (a) Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given below :

Thirteen hundred years ago, a great traveller from China to India came in search of wisdom and knowledge. His name was Hiuen Tsang. He crossed the deserts and mountains of the North. He had to face the threats of bad weather and illness. But these did not stop him from reaching India. He overcame many obstacles in order to quench his thirst for knowledge. Once he reached India he spent many years in India. First he spent time in learning and gathering knowledge of the culture, traditions and religions of India. Then he dedicated himself to imparting the knowledge he had accumulated over the years. He spent much of his time at the university of Nalanda which at that time was situated near Patliputra, now known as Patna. Hiuen Tsang became very learned and was given the title of 'Master. of the Law'—the law of Buddha.

Questions:

- (i) Who was Hiuen Tsang?
- (ii) What difficulties did he overcome?
- (iii) What did he do in India?
- (*iv*) Where was the University of Nalanda situated ?
- (v) What was the title given to Hiuen Tsang?
- (b) Give Antonyms of any five of the following words:
 - (i) Cheap
 - (ii) Small
 - (iii) Fast
 - (iv) Honest
 - (v) Open

27_JDB_*_(7)

- (vi) Attack
- (vii) Constant

(Continued)

5

5

- (c) Make sentences to bring out the difference in meaning between any five of the following pairs of words:
 - (i) Some Sum
 - (ii) Principle Principal
 - (iii) Goods Good
 - (iv) One Won
 - (v) Devise Device
 - (vi) Root Route
 - (vii) Sensitive Sensible

Unit-III

- 3. Write a report in 150-200 words on any one of the following topics:
 - (a) Annual function of your college
 - (b) Use and misuse of internet
 - (c) Air pollution in your city
 - (d) Traffic density in your city

Unit-IV

- 4. Expand any one of the following in about 200-250 words:
 - (a) As you sow, so shall you reap.
 - (b) Where there is a will there is a way.
 - (c) Slow and steady wins the race.

Unit-V

5. Do as directed any twenty five of the following:

Insert the articles in the blank space where necessary :

- (i) He is Member of Parliament.
- (ii) Their new car is BMW.
- (iii) Bombay is Indian city.
- (*iv*) Prachi is ill so he cannot go to school.

Fill in the blanks with proper form of verb 'be':

- (v) he a foreigner.
- (vi) you Mr. Kumar.
- (vii) They here yesterday.
- (viii) He an American.

Fill in the blank spaces with possessives or self form of the following :

- (*ix*) Rani saw in the mirror.
- (x) I was given this award by the king
- (xi) Karan has made very unpopular.
- (xii) I have to blame for this error.

10

5

10

25

Use the given words as adjectives or adverbs as the case may be:

(xiii) The candidate felt (easy)

(xiv) The meal was (delicious)

(xv) Explain it as as you can. (simple)

(xvi) You cannot stay here (permanent)

Fill in the blanks with suitable forms of have or do:

(xvii) a nice day.

(xviii) as you wish.

(xix) Dithi no time.

(xx) not to there in the dark.

Put the following sentences into passive form :

(xxi) Animals cannot make tools.

(xxii) The play surprised the visitors.

(xxiii) Who killed the tiger?

(xxiv) Dithi told us a story.

(7)

Fill in the blanks with suitable prepositions :

(xxv) It is a book children.

(xxvi) That is the law.

(xxvii) They arrived late the airport.

(xxviii) I came here my bicycle.